
 

 

  
 

 
Hologic, Inc. 
35 Crosby Drive, Bedford, MA 01730 USA 
Main: +1.781.999.7300  Fax: +1.781.280.0669 
 

January 2015 

 

Dear Hologic Customer, 

 

As a valued Hologic customer, you have our commitment to provide you with the highest 
quality customer service, product support and technologically advanced products. We pride 
ourselves in being the leading manufacturer of Women's Health products, a goal that could not 
be achieved without customers like you.  
 
 
Our records indicate that you currently use either an ATEC C115 or ATEC C115MR console. The 
purpose of this letter is to notify you of the planned schedule for discontinuation of support for 
certain components included in older ATEC systems. Effective January 31, 2015, we will no 
longer support the systems listed above. We hope this information will help you plan upgrades 
that will provide improved performance and reliability and will allow Hologic to continue to 
provide support for our ATEC systems.  
 
 
Hologic wants to continue its relationship with you into the future. We remain committed to 
providing our customers with the highest quality products and service. We hope the 
information included in this letter helps you plan for upgrades to your ATEC systems. We regret 
any inconvenience resulting from the Discontinuation announcement; however, we believe you 
will find our new product offerings very attractive.  
 
 
Sincerely,   
 

 


